Mareh 30th. 1939

©

Reve Jes Oren

Dear Father Cremin, 5

Thanz vou very much indeed for the help you have given
us by distributing the handbills. As a result of your efforts and

the efforts of snome c?hersJovr meeting met with singular success,

Qur future meetings will, I hope, be still larger and stil. more

Trusting you will soon recover from the 'flu.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland League.
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